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NATIONAL WORKSHOP 

This is to inform the University community that Gender Mainstreaming Office is 

organizing a National Workshop on Post-2015 Gender Issues in Tertiary Institutions.  

The aim of this Workshop is to provide the context for scholars from diverse 

disciplinary and theoretical orientations to re-visit gender issues in higher education 

in Nigeria and Africa at large. 

The Workshop holds as follows: 

Date:   2-3 June, 2015 

Venue:  2 June, 2015 (Opening Ceremony) - Trenchard Hall 

   3 June, 2015 – Conference Centre 

Time:   9:00 a.m. 

All are cordially invited. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


